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services for this burpose, and why they were declined
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COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
S 14th "‘Gt(\bqr, 1947.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your repnrt Nn.12240 on the "DUNJA"

it 1s noted you state the Vessel's class has been transferred to
the Bureau Veritas.

', it 1s also nbserved that your last datse ol survey
was the Zlst February and that the report was not written until
the 2nd ultimo. It is coneluded that the reasen Tor the delay

is that you were i walting to advance the survey, but I have to 4
request that you will explain the position in regard tr this E
vessel by means of & letter. B
in this conneetion I would remark that in cases of ;_~_

withdrawal of class it is usually the practiee for a commnieation |
nf some sort from the Owners tn be forward to this Nnfrigce for :;2
the eonsideration of the Committee in nrder that their request for ﬁsa
withdrawal of class may be nn resord. Y.
Perhaps, therefere, when writing you-will forward any o 4
evidence in writing that Jou may have in regard in the Arensfer e

of the class.

Yours falthfully, P
Glerk tn the : ; é
The Surveyors, Classiflication Committae Y[ ?;za
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